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31 July 2019     
 
 

IPHC NEWS RELEASE 2019-015 
 

NON-TRIBAL DIRECTED COMMERCIAL FISHERY  
IN IPHC REGULATORY AREA 2A:   

CLOSED 
 
 
The International Pacific Halibut Commission (IPHC) has closed the non-tribal directed commercial Pacific 
halibut fishery (the fishery) in IPHC Regulatory Area 2A for the remainder of 2019.  
 
2019 Fishery statistics:  

• The 2019 total allocation for this fishery is 115.41 tonnes (254,426 pounds).  

• An estimated 119.75 tonnes (264,000 pounds) have been landed during the 26 June, 10 July and 24 
July 2019 fishing periods. 

 
As the fishery allocation has been attained, the IPHC is closing this fishery for the remainder of 2019, 
effective immediately. 
 
 

ONGOING SUBSCRIPTION TO IPHC NEWS RELEASES 
 
Dear Reader: The IPHC is moving towards fully electronic information distribution. As such, if you would 
like to continue to receive IPHC news in the future, please click the following link to subscribe to electronic 
communications: https://www.iphc.int/form/news-letter. Hard copies of news releases and other bulletins will 
cease on 1 August 2019.    
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